
Principal’s Update-December 2023  

What a wonderful year we have had at Edney Primary School in 2023.  We’ve had so many memorable times that 
there are just too many to mention.  I would like to acknowledge the outstanding work of all our staff at Edney PS over 
the year.   
 

Thank you to the school community for your support this year. Edney Primary School is a very special place. For the 
families who are leaving Edney this year, thank you for your support over the time you have been at Edney, and we 
wish both you and your child every success for the future.   
 

On behalf of the staff and students I would like to wish everyone a very special holiday season with family and friends 
and a relaxing break. We look forward to 2024, which I am sure will be an action-packed learning adventure. 
 

 

P&C – Pizza Lunch 

The P&C have kindly offered to provide all children and staff with a pizza lunch before the end of the year.  This will 

happen on Tuesday 5 December 2023, for all classes except for Room 9 who will have their pizza lunch on Thursday 7 

December.  Vegetarian and gluten free options will be available.  

A huge thank you to all our P&C members who have worked so hard this year to fundraise and build the wonderful 

sense of community we have at Edney PS.  

The P&C will be seeking donations for their annual Cake Stall held on Thursday 14 December and I’m sure they will 
receive many donations from out families.  

 

School Development Days 2024 

Term One 

Monday 29 January and Tuesday 30 January 

Term Two 

Friday 31 May 

Term 3  

Monday 15 July  

Term 4  

Friday 8 November and Friday 13 December 

Students do not attend school on the above dates. 

 

2024 Class Structure 

Kindy – 2 classes Year Three 2 classes 

Kindy/Pre-primary 1 class Year Three/Four 1 class 

Pre-primary 1 class Year Four 1 class 

Year One 2 classes Year Four/Five 1 class 

Year One/ Two 1 class Year Five 1 class 

Year Two – 2 classes Year Five/Six 1 class 

 Year Six 1 class 

 

Class Placements 2024 

Class lists for 2024 will be emailed to parents on Monday 11 December 2023.  All students will spend an hour in their 

new classroom on this day.  

  

Semester Two Reports 

Student Semester Two Reports will be issued for all Kindergarten – Year 6 students on Tuesday 12 December 2023 

via Connect. No printed copies will be sent from the school. Please ensure that you are able to log into Connect.  If 

you are having any difficulties please contact the school office, via edney.ps@education.wa.edu.au or 6216 4700. 

  

Christmas Shirts 

A proud Edney tradition continues – Week 10, the last week of school is time to celebrate the festive season – that 
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means you can give the school uniform t-shirts a rest, and instead wear Christmas shirts, every day. Students can 

also accessorise with headwear, like reindeer ears, Santa / Elf hats etc. The rest of the school uniform must be worn, 

and school hats still must be worn when out for play or sport.  

  

Wishing you all a safe and happy holiday season. 

 

Rebecca Coslani  

Principal 

 

  


